
 
11/10/23 
Dear Parents, Carers, Students,  
Staff and Friends of the School 
 
This is a quick update to ensure your child/young person has begun 
their charitable work for our annual sponsored walk. Our aim is a contribution from every pupil in the 
school, regardless of how big or small it might be. We know that sometimes the sponsorship pool can be 
limited for a variety of reasons, but we hope that good friends and family will get behind this annual whole 
school event. As ever, the charities are picked by the School Council and Head Student Team, and we are 
proud to support: 
 

JERUSALEM  ROME  SANTIAGO  WALSINGHAM  

St Martin’s Trust  New Routes  MAP  Magdalene Group  

GOSH (Great Ormond St)  SOS Africa  Macmillan  Water Aid  

 
Please encourage your child/young person to return their form by the 18th October! Please also ensure 

that they dress appropriately for the weather and for walking. 

Briefly, thank you for the immediate response to my letter on parking. The improvement has been noticed 

and makes for a safer end to the school day. 

A special thanks to Mrs Iyaji for her work organising Black History Month celebrations. The presentation 

from Dr Fraser (UEA), the 

African Science Stories 

and the music from Sefo 

Kanuteh and the Culture 

Club made for an 

enjoyable and educational 

change to the curriculum. 

Well done all, photos will 

follow! 

Best wishes, 

Tom Pinnington - 

Headteacher 



 


